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[ LTFRB MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 98-026,
September 24, 1998 ]

NON-ACCEPTANCE OF PUV APPLICATIONS TO OPERATE IN
BAGUIO CITY AND OTHER AREAS IN REGION 1

In order to address the concerns about the alleged acts in circumvention of the
“moratorium”, which cause the proliferation of public utility vehicles in Baguio City,
thereby compounding the traffic problem therein, the Board hereby suspends the
acceptance and processing of applications for franchises to operate all passenger
public utility vehicles entering or touching Baguio City, La Trinidad, Itogon, Sablan
and Tuba.




This Memorandum Circular takes effect immediately and shall remain in force until
further notice.




Adopted: 24 Sept. 1998

 


(SGD.) DANTE M. LANTIN

Chairman




(SGD.) VIGOR D. MENDOZA II


Board Member




(SGD.) SAMUEL JULIUS B. GARCIA

Board Member




 



 

Source: Supreme Court E-Library 

This page was dynamically generated by the E-Library Content Management System (E-LibCMS)


